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August 11th, 2015 
 

To the Alumni of the LPA Wind Symphony, 
 
You are cordially invited to attend the 2nd annual Lincoln Park Academy Wind 
Symphony Alumni Band concert. We would love to have you create beautiful music 
with us as we reminisce all of our Lincoln Park Academy band experiences. 
 
To prepare for this concert, scheduled for December 15, 2015 at 6:30 PM until 8:30 
PM, we will be hosting two rehearsals. These rehearsals are scheduled for Sunday, 
December 13 from Noon to 4 PM and Monday, December 14 from 6PM-9PM. A 
celebratory dinner will be held after the concert, details regarding this dinner are 
currently being made.  
 
The concert uniform will feature a concert black attire, please plan accordingly. Both 
ladies and gentlemen may wear an outfit that is either fully black or fully black with a 
white top, covered by a black blazer or cardigan. You also have the permission to 
wear a concert black tuxedo or dress. Please dress appropriately, for this is a high 
school sponsored function. 
 

To register for this event, please fill out the online registration form at: 
http://goo.gl/forms/F0riSf7DwR. Please note that this link is case sensitive, type the 
link exactly as it appears. Registration is required and must be completed by 
Tuesday, October 13th, 2015, 11:59PM.  
 
We look forward to having you join in this event as we celebrate your post high 
school journeys through our common love for creating and sharing music together as 
a band.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jason Albert        Justin Lee and Troy Wiley 
Director of Bands       Alumni Band Coordinators 

http://goo.gl/forms/F0riSf7DwR

